Proposed Minute

Programs Committee
February 8, 2012
Voting Members Present: Bob Kerns,  Jim Burge,  Jan McCarthy, Terry LaRosa, Evelyn Bless,  Kathy Sutton, and Nancy Stearns

Voting Members Absent:   Bob Uhlig
Staff Present:  Paul Berg, Todd Dunkle, Adrienne Hutelmyer and  Richard Haerther.
Called to order at 3:10 PM by chairman, Kathy Sutton.
The minutes of the January 11, 2012 were approved by general consent.
Paul Berg opened a discussion regarding the revised structure of the Programs and Marketing committee and added that Gainor Roberts would become a staff member of the committee.  Ruth Levy will be invited to attend this meeting if the committee approved the revised structure.  A motion by Jim Burge and a second by Jan McCarthy it was agreed that the Programs Committee’s future vision will entail a focus on events and programs.  Ruth Levy joined the meeting and will become a permanent member.  She was given an overview of the committee’s future plans which will include a check list of each event’s structure.
Adrienne reported for Marketing and announced that a new center brochure covering all events through May, 2012, has been printed and is in the mail.  The Center has received 500 “likes” on Face Book.  She also reviewed future publicity which will be published in a variety of magazines and that the new Web site is still in process.
Richard, Artistic Director,  announced that the Southern Circuit Film Festival has invited the Center to participate in their program, and  currently expenses are an issue that need to be resolved.  He also pointed out the logos of various associations that support the Center are contained on the new brochure.

The March meeting will focus on “brainstorming” the Masquerade Ball

Meeting  adjourned at 4:38 PM – submitted by Nancy Stearns
